
 

6.1 COVID-19. Public Comment  
RE: Reopening of Lake(s) / fishing 
Feedback received via publiccomment@lakecountyca.gov 
 
 
 
 
From: Leroy Dubrall [mailto:ldubrall@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 7:42 AM 
Subject: Allowing locals to fish the lake 

 

Why can't we just have local fishermen with quadra muscle stickers on their boats practice social 

distancing and fish on the lake? 

They can also issue stickers to kayaks and canoes and require them for being on the lake. 

If we have the information on the individual stickers for these watercraft they will know if their 

local people or their out of towners. Also revenue will be gained by this for the county. 

If the sheriff's enforced the quadrant muscle sticker an issue of violations to those not having 

those this would solve the problem! 

 

 
From: Leroy Dubrall [mailto:ldubrall@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 7:52 AM 
Subject: Enforcement of quadrant muscle stickers 

 

If the sheriff enforces the quadrant muscle stickers, then it's easy to tell who is a resident and not 

a resident because of the color of the stickers. 

If only local boats are allowed these stickers can be viewed from a distance away either on the 

trailers of the boats or the boats themselves to determine if the individual is a local resident or a 

person from another area which may be from an infected area. 

Also if all the fines are levied against the individual who disregards the rules and puts his boat on 

the lake without permission, once the word gets out about the amount of the fines listen itself 

will keep more people from coming to this lake. Supposedly this obeying the rules is a 

misdemeanor. 
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